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The Honorable Steven K. Howe, Chairperson 

House Committee on Higher Education Budget 

300 SW 10th Avenue, Room 281-N 

Topeka, Kansas  66612 

 

Dear Representative Howe: 

 

 SUBJECT: Fiscal Note for HB 2195 by House Committee on Appropriations 

 

 In accordance with KSA 75-3715a, the following fiscal note concerning HB 2195 is 

respectfully submitted to your committee. 

 

 HB 2195 would establish the Kansas Technical College Operating Grant Fund, which 

would be administered by the Board of Regents.  All expenditures from the fund would be for 

instruction and operations to meet target objectives established by the Postsecondary Technical 

Education Authority for each technical college’s region and the entire state.   

 

 The Board of Regents states enactment of the bill would not have a fiscal effect on the 

operations of the Board.  The Division of the Budget notes the bill does not establish a revenue 

source for the new fund. 

 

 

 

 Sincerely, 

 

 

 

 Adam C. Proffitt 

 Director of the Budget 

 

 

cc: Becky Pottebaum, Board of Regents  


